From: Graham, Karriemah [BPU

To: Espinoza, Emeli [BPU
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Please support clean energy (DOCKET NO. Q024020126 — 2024 ENERGY MASTER PLAN )
Date: Monday, June 10, 2024 12:18:46 PM

Please upload email Comment and make public.

Thanks

From: Gray, Dawn [BPU] <Dawn.Gray@bpu.nj.gov>

Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 11:48 AM

To: Graham, Karriemah [BPU] <karriemah.graham@bpu.nj.gov>

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Please support clean energy (DOCKET NO. Q024020126 — 2024 ENERGY
MASTER PLAN )

From: 200winz@everyactioncustom.com <200winz@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Sunday, June 9, 2024 7:07 PM

To: Secretary, BPUBoard [BPU] <Board.Secretary@bpu.nj.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Please support clean energy (DOCKET NO. Q024020126 — 2024 ENERGY MASTER
PLAN)

Dear Board Secretary Sherri L. Golden,

As a New Jersey resident, I am writing you to log my protest in the industrialization of the ocean for this scam,
known as wind turbines. While I believe we DO need dependable sources of energy, turbines in the ocean is NOT
one of them! The risk of the turbines leaking their lubricants into the water, the shards of fiberglass from the fan
blades polluting the water and killing sea life, to the cooling stations dumping millions of gallons of 90 degree,
chlorinated water back into the sea, daily!!! The impact to sea life will be for eternity. We are already seeing the
effects of sonar mapping alone, with the daily reports of dead whales and dolphins. Wind turbines have NO PLACE
IN THE OCEAN! I implore you to enact a moratorium on current activities and work on legislation to ban this
catastrophic absurdity!

Sincerely,

Brian Hauck

165 Grand Ave Trenton, NJ 08610-5940
200winz@msn.com
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